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CLP Highlights of the Season   
We want to take this opportunity to share with all of you some
of CLP's highlights from this summer and the start of the fall
trimester. 

 Closer Look:
Summer Pop-
Up Clinics
Throughout the past two years
CLP has partnered with
organizations across San Diego
County to bring our services to
them in the form of a one time
clinic. This summer we
collaborated with SAY San
Diego, Goodwill and Serving
Seniors, among others, to bring
our services to community
members that might be
unaware of them or cannot
easily access our traditional
clinics. Our students traveled to
San Ysidro, Mission Valley and
Ocean Beach, to name a few
locations, to “meet people
where they are” and provide
much needed assistance. We
are thrilled to continue to live
up to our motto and that our
students are so enthusiastic
about serving their community.

Clinic in collaboration with Goodwill at their San
Ysidro site.  
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Welcome New Students!  

It is that time of the year where CLP
welcomes a new group of students
to our program! Before the official
start of the fall trimester, our
students spent the day learning
about our clinics and the vulnerable
populations they would be serving
during their clinical experience. The
day was packed with information
and simulations, but it was also an
opportunity for the students to get
to know our CLP staff and each
other. This trimester, we are
fortunate enough to have several
students who speak a second
language. This will certainly help our
clinic better serve the San Diego
community! 


